



GOOD NEIGHBOR, INDEED!

Leave a legacy for a healthier tomorrow

In forming the *Good Neighbor, Indeed! Planned Giving Program*, we honor the memory of Betsy Sylvester, whose generous bequest has created the foundation for our program.



Betsy at right with her daughter Ruth

The Good Neighbor, Indeed Planned Giving program pays tribute to Betsy Sylvester who lived an incredible life filled with joy and purpose, and a bit of daring-- in the 1940's as a young woman she took flying lessons!

After graduating from Smith College, Betsy traveled in the Southern Appalachian Mountains where she taught folk dancing. And it was dance that brought her and Murray "Mike" Sylvester together at a dance camp in Plymouth, MA. The two married and moved to Manhattan where they raised two children and where Betsy taught at the Brearley School.

In her later years, Betsy lived in Norwich, Vermont before moving to Kendal at Hanover, where she passed away in 2016.

Those who knew Betsy remember her for her humor, great cooking skills, and love of music and dancing, and her strong sense of social justice. Betsy made a difference in her lifetime by donating to a number of local organizations that strengthened and supported Upper Valley residents. And she made sure to continue that support through her legacy giving. It is a powerful testament to her values and her desire to make the world a better place through her philanthropy.

We cannot thank Betsy enough for foresight and her lasting support of the work of the Good Neighbor Health and Dental Clinics.

Good Neighbor, Indeed! Planned Giving Program

Thanks to people like you, Good Neighbor Health Clinics is celebrating our 30th year of providing quality health care and dental services at no cost to those we serve.

Now, we are looking ahead and planning for the future health care needs of those less fortunate across the Upper Valley by establishing the Good Neighbor, Indeed Planned Giving Program- a way for you and other special friends to support our work for years to come through a legacy gift. There are a number of ways you can do this but one of the easiest ways is to name Good Neighbor Health Clinics in your will.

We all appreciate a good neighbor. Our gestures, both large and small, are part of the fabric of what makes our community better and stronger. Call, email or write us today to learn more about how your legacy support can make a difference in helping future generations get the health and dental care they deserve.

Ways to provide a planned gift to Good Neighbor Health Clinics.

- Including a specific or residual bequest for Good Neighbor in your will
- Naming Good Neighbor as a beneficiary of an IRA, bank account or life insurance policy.
- Designating the proceeds from the sale of real estate or property
- Leaving Good Neighbor a gift of stock

A gift of a lifetime.

Please don't hesitate to be in touch to discuss your gift of a lifetime.



I want would like to talk about a planned gift

Name
Street Address
City
State Zip
Phone
Email
Please contact me by:
Phone Email
I/we have made a planned gift
for Good Neighbor Health Clinics
ioi good Neighbor Health Cilinics

Mail to:

Good Neighbor Health Clinic PO Box 1250 White River Junction VT 05001



MAIN MEDICAL CLINIC

70 North Main Street PO Box 1250 White River Junction, VT 05001 (2nd Floor) Appointments: 802-295-1868 medical@goodnhc.org

goodneighborhealthclinic.org

LEBANON CLINIC

103 Hanover Street PO Box 1250 Lebanon, NH 03766 Appointments: 802-295-1868 medical@goodnhc.org



DENTAL CLINIC

70 North Main Street White River Junction, VT 05001 (1st Floor) Appointments: 802-295-7573 dental@goodnhc.org